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Prayer 

Concerns 

Charlie & Sha-

ron Shedd; Joe 

& Dorothy 

Richey 
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Larry Simpson; Gary 

Swindle;  Jack Al-

lensworth; Mellie 

Bratcher; Richard Goss; 

Karen Mason; Suzy Bar-

ham; Chris Kisling; Rod 

Rothermel; Steve Mesz;  

Baylor Randle; Cindy 

Allensworth 

 

The Sept rally was held at the Wilderness 

Oaks RV Park in Rockport. The weather 

held during the rally, but the next week 

TS Nicholas decided to skirt the coast, so 

the attendees lucked out on this one. In 

the beginning, there were 18 member 

coaches and 1 guest coach registered, but 

3 cancelled. The guests, Michael & Ellen 

McAuley, decided to join our merry little 

group. 

Some folks did the tourist bit by 

visiting the Fulton Mansion and 

taking in a little culture. 

The evenings were filled with 

the usual food and games. 

The Wagon Masters and their 

assistants provided 

lots of food 

and the games provided 

a diversion for all. Mike 

and Sharon Long were 

the big winners of Card Bingo 

and Loretta Ohlhaver won the pot of 

LCR.  

The Hungry Indian pins 

were presented to Lay-

mans, Leona Pleasant, 

Gordons, Calvins, 

Cockrills, and Allensworths by Joe 

Wright. Thank you to all for your partici-

pation. 

 

Several of our members did some travel-

ing this summer. Carol Tisserand and 

the Starzkys had planned (yet again) to 

travel to Alaska, but once again it was 

cancelled so they decided to see part of 

the lower 48 by visiting some of our Na-

tional Parks. They also attended the 

FMCA get together in Gillette, WY. 

Jaime, Rosie and Lucy also traveled to 

Gillette with stops in Amarillo, Colorado 

Springs, Cheyene, and Lovelan, CO. Ap-

parently the Eatons, Wrights, Shedds, 

Porters and Jasons also traveled to Gil-

lette. Seems like Renegades were very 

well represented at the International 

level. Wonder how many are traveling to 

Hutchinson, KS for 6-State next month? 

Hope everyone is geared up for the Oct 

Rally being held at Coffee Creek in San-

to 14, 15, 16 Oct. See you there. 

 

(Don’t have a picture of the McAuleys 

yet, but here is some info about them.) 

 

Mike & Ellen live in Woodway 

when they are not traveling in 

their MH. They have been RVing 

for 30 years and have been mem-

bers of FMCA for so many years, 

they don’t remember when they 

joined. Ellen relaxes by reading, 

sewing and completing crossword 

puzzles. She enjoys swimming also. 

Michael loves old cars. The travel 

around in a Fleetwood Revolution. 

Welcome to Renegades, Mike &   

Ellen.  



 
 

 

 

Apr 15, 16, 17 

 Braunig Lake 

 Elmendorf, TX 

 WM– Rhonda & David Laymn 

May 13, 14, 15 

 Onalaska/Lake Livingston KOA 

 Onalaska, TX  

 WM-Jamey & Joeena Davis  

June 10, 11, 12 

 Skyline Ranch RV 

 Bandera, TX 

 WM– Rhonda & David Layman 

  

 

Sep 9, 10, 11 

 Wilderness Oaks RV 

 Rockport, TX 

 WM-Larry & Doni Gordon 

 

Oct 6-9  6-State 

 Hutchinson, KS 

 

Oct 14, 15, 16 

 Coffee Creek RV Park 

 Santo, TX 

 WM-Jack & Cindy Allensworth 

 

Nov 11, 12, 13 

 Buckhorn Lake RV Resort 

 Kerrville, TX 

 WM- 
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Jan 14, 15, 16 

 The Vineyards RV Park 

 Fredericksburg, TX 

 WM- 

Feb 11, 12, 13 

 Big Chief RV Resort  

 Burnet, TX 

 WM- 

Mar 11, 12, 13 

 Coffee Creek RV Park 

 Santo, TX 

 

MEMBERS 



Our ADM/Fiscal year runs 1 Jan-

31 Dec. 

Dues for each ADM/

Fiscal  year are due 

by 1 Jan. (If not 

paid by 15 Feb, 

membership will be 

dropped, see By-

laws Article III (7) 

(E)) Rhonda will 

begin collecting 

dues during the 

Oct Rally.  Annual 

dues are $10.  

 

The price of replacement nametags is 

$12.50+ $3.00 shipping (for either 

1 or 2 badges to same address, 1 is 

$15.50, 2 are $28.00). If you require a 

new nametag, please let the member-

ship chairperson know. You will be 

given an order sheet to send in with 

your payment. The payment will no 

longer go through the treasurer to the 

nametag people, thus cutting out the 

middleman.  

 

This newsletter 

belongs to you 

as a member of 

the South Texas 

Renegades. We would like to include 

updates from members (recipes, tips 

for the RV lifestyle, etc), please send 

contributions to Phyllis Avella at                              

          cruisinsenior@gmail.com 

PLEASE NOTE!! 

The following schedule will be ob-

served by the secretary: 

The rally notification will be 

emailed as soon as received from 

the wagon master for that rally, 

usually right after the previous 

rally. If you do not receive it by the 

20th of the month, please contact 

the secretary. 

The minutes will be emailed with-

in 4-7 days of the end of the rally. 

The newsletter will be emailed 

within 7-10 days of the end of the 

rally. 

If you do not receive either email 

within the stated timeline, please 

email Phyllis at  

             cruisinsenior@gmail.com 

 

Thank You. 

Membership inquiries  

ravellasgmret@satx.rr.com 

(210) 787-6316 
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